
Lorensen Closing Comments
Clifton Park Planning Board, June 13, 2006
Mr. Chairman and members of the Board,
We have one thing in common with the New Jersey developer.
We both have been consistent and persistent over the past 18
months ... giving little ground and repeating the same points
over and over. Now the Planning Board must make a decision.
We have done our best to present objective arguments and
we have asked repeatedly for a positive SEQRA declaration. If
your decision favors the New Jersey developer over the long
time residents of Clifton Park, then we need to assess what
may happen in the future. At least we have documented the
severe water situation. Our letters, our presentations and the
Planning Board minutes will be valuable resources if the worst
of our water predictions come true.

Thank you


